
Adoration Chapel—Monday to Saturday 10.30a.m.—6p.m. Entry from the Church only.  
 
A Farewell Night for Fr. James Greene C.C.—Contributions towards the presentation 
may be handed into the Parish Office on or before Thursday, 22nd September. 
 
The Men of Christ  Catholic Conference 2022—Live on Radio Maria Ireland— Sat., 
17th Sept., from 2. p.m.  
 
Good News! Life in the Spirit Seminars,  Mir Ministries—series of talks and prayer for six 
weeks beginning Fri., 23rd Sept., Glash Community Hall, Newmarket—Contact Pat 087 
2505528 / Tom 087 6468658 for further information. 
 
CanTalk Cancer Support—bereavement support groups available for any adult  
bereaved by cancer—Le Cheile Family Resource Centre, Fair St., Mallow—Fri.,16th 
Sept., 21st Oct., 18th Nov., 9th Dec. Email cantalk15@gmail.com for bookings.  
Website www.cantalk.ie.  
 
The Alzheimer Society of Ireland—‘Let’s Walk Together—Memory Walk 2022’ takes 
place nationwide on Sunday 18th September. See www.memorywalk.ie to register 
 
Weekday Masses: St. Mary’s 10 a.m. Monday—Saturday. 
Church of the Resurrection: 9.15 a.m. Monday—Friday. 
Weekend Masses: St. Mary’s Vigil 6.30 p.m. Sunday 8.30 and 11.00 a.m.  
Church of the Resurrection: Vigil 7.30 p.m. Sunday 10.00 a.m. and 12 noon 
 
Catholic newspapers are on sale after Mass. 

 
Parish Office—022 20276 

Email—parishmallow@gmail.com 
Opening hours: Monday—Friday 9 a.m.-10 a.m., 10.30—-1.p.m. 2—5p.m. 
Website—www.mallowparish.ie Facebook—facebook.com/mallowparish 
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Priests of our Parish: 
Msgr. Anthony O’Brien, P.P., V.G.  087 6834193.   

Fr. James Greene, C.C.   085 8471249.        
Fr. Andrew Carvill, C.C. 022 51606.   

            Fr. Thomas Lane, C.C.  087 0660615 
      Sick Calls:- Please call 022-21251 

Parish Youth Minister—Bernadette O’Connor 086 8031126 

Confessions: 
St. Mary’s— 

Saturday after 10.a.m. Mass 
 

Church of the Resurrection— 
Friday after 9.15 a.m. Mass 

and from 5—6 p.m. 

Eucharistic Miracles 
To help us believe, from time-to-time God has allowed visible miracles of the Eucharist 
to occur, Eucharistic Miracles as we call them. These are miracles that occurred  during 
Mass when the bread changed into the appearance of flesh during the consecration and 
the wine changed into the appearance of blood during the consecration. Many such  
Eucharistic Miracles have occurred in various parts of the world throughout the two  
millennia of Christian history and have been authenticated by the Church. 
 One of the better-known ones, in Lanicano in Italy, is visited by Irish pilgrims on 
their visit to St. Padre Pio’s shrine since both are on the east coast of Italy. Around the 
year 700, a monk who feared he was losing his vocation was celebrating Mass, and 
during the consecration the host turned into flesh and the wine turned into blood. Even 
though the miracle took place almost 1300 years ago, you may still see the flesh in a 
monstrance which is exposed every day and the blood in a glass chalice. The blood has 
congealed and is now in five clots in the glass chalice. In 1971 and 1981 a hospital  
laboratory tested the flesh and blood and discovered that the flesh is myocardium, which 
is heart muscular tissue, so we could say it is the heart of Jesus, the Sacred Heart, and 
the blood is of the blood group AB. In 1978 NASA scientists tested the blood on the  
Turin Shroud and interestingly also discovered that it is of the blood group AB. (The  
Sudarium, Face Cloth of Christ, in John 20:6 is also of the blood group AB.) Even 
though human flesh and blood should not have remained preserved for 1300 years the 
hospital lab tests found no trace of any preservatives. 

A Farewell Mass  
will be concelebrated for Fr. James Greene, CC on  

Thursday 22nd September at 7.30 p.m. in Church of the Resurrection followed by  
refreshments in the Arches. Everyone welcome. 

AUTUMN STATIONS 
We invite families who are willing to hold a Station Mass for their neighbourhood in their 
homes to contact the Parish Office on 022 20276 to arrange a date of your choice within 
the next week. Please consider holding a Station to keep this spiritual tradition alive with 
your neighbours.  


